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Beyond the Basics: Best Practices in Child Welfare Advocacy
University of Houston Law Center Conference
October 19, 2012
Gray Reed & McGraw associate Chloe Walker will be speaking at the University of Houston 
Law Center Conference "Beyond the Basics: Best Practices in Child Welfare Advocacy" on 
Friday, October 19, 2012. Chloe will discuss the disability system and provide "A Guide to 
Finding Additional Services for Your Client". You can review her presentation here.
The conference runs from Friday, October 19th - Saturday, October 20th and is hosted by 
UH Center for Children, Law and Policy, Children at Risk, Disability Rights TX, and OneVoice 
Texas. For more information please visit: 
http://law.uh.edu/center4clp/BeyondtheBasics.asp
Chloe Walker is an associate in Gray Reed & McGraw's Family Law section. Chloe earned a 
B.A. in Political Science from Rice University. She simultaneously completed her J.D and 
Masters of Social Work at the University of Houston where she was also an articles editor for 
the Houston Law Review and an Irene Rosenberg Scholar at the Center for Children, Law, 
and Policy.
During the 2011 Texas Legislative Session, Chloe worked for a Houston area member of the 
Texas House of Representatives and was responsible for analyzing policy related to families, 
children, and education.
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